
 

Once Upon a Time  

Spring Term 2 

Squirrel Class 

 

Art 

We will be learning about the 

special characteristics of 

watercolour paints and 

creating our own works. 

Computing 

This term we will be learning 

about grouping and labelling 

objects, in preparation for 

future work on spreadsheets and 

databases.  

Geography 

This term we are focusing on our 

fieldwork skills. We’ll be linking to our 

topic of traditional tales to explore 

compass skills, maps and directional 

language. 

English 

 During English, we will focus 

on traditional tales in our 

topic ‘Once Upon a Time’. We’ll 

delve into the stories through 

creating our own versions and 

writing letters in character. 

PE  
On Mondays we will be learning 

gymnastics at Thomas Keble School. 

On Thursdays we will continue 
developing our balance and agility 

through a range of games and 
activities. 

 

 

Maths 
EYFS- we will delve deeply into numbers up 
to 10. We will also explore length and 
height and as well as starting work on 3D 
shapes. 

Year 1- we will continue exploring place 
value to 50 before looking at length, 
height, mass and volume. 

Year 2 – we will continue our work on 
multiplication and division before 
exploring length, height, mass, capacity 
and temperature. 

 

Science 

In Science we will continue our 

focus on plants, exploring what 

plants need to grow and 

observing plants growing from 

seeds and bulbs. 

Music 
We will look at musical styles 

including Bossa Nova, Latin and 
Big Band. We’ll also be practicing 

playing instruments. 

RHE 
Our focus is keeping safe, including basic 

first aid and staying safe at home and out 

and about. 

RE 
We are continuing with our 

exploration of Judaism and thinking 
about who is Jewish and how do they 

live? 
 

Design & 

Technology 

In DT this term we will be learning 

about mechanisms. We will look at 

side-to-side and up-and-down 

sliders, so we can make our own 

moving story book! 


